## Ballíntubber Abbey Newsletter 27th September—4th October 2020

Fr Frank Fahev 2094-9030934 & 094-9030050. Fr. Michael Farragher P.P. 2094-9360205. Presbytery and Office -



Sunday 27th September 11am

Lufferton & Skehannagh

Corley & McGoff family Balloor.

Gerry P Kelly.

Marcus Keane (1st Anniv).

Tuesday 29th September 7.30pm Abbey & Creevagh

James & Catherine Hopkins.

Ioe & Kathleen Burke.

Friday 2nd October 7.30pm.

Banogues & Knockaraha

Wilfred, May & Pauline Gray.

Pat O'Malley, Knockatemple. (M.M.)

Martin Corlev.

Sunday 4th October 11am

Cortoon & Coguala

Joan Finnerty. (M.M.) Denise Heneghan.

John Joe & Eileen Heneghan.

Thomas Londra. Peter McHugh.

Tuesday 6th October 7.30pm

Lufferton & Skehannagh

Tom & Julia Gibbons & Conway Family.

Noel & Christina Corkell.

Friday 9th October 7.30pm

Abbey & Creevagh

Special Intention.

John Bourke Knockmoyleen (1st Anniv)& DMF Bourke & Walsh Families.

Sunday 11th October 11am

Banogues & Knockaraha

Kate & John Mullen. Jimmy Joe O'Malley.

Tuesday 13th October 7.30pm

Cortoon & Coguala

Ina & Michael Tierney. Bridie & Pat McGoff.

Nora & Bernard McCabe (Anniv).

All Mass bookings should be done by phone: For Ballintubber – contact 094 9030934 (open Monday & Friday 10am to 1pm). \*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Orchard M fostering V **Building brighter futures** 

Across Ireland there is a shortage of foster carers to provide caring and

loving homes for children and young people in care.

We are looking to hear from you if you have a spare bedroom, are over 25 years of age and have lots of love and energy to help shape a young person's future and give then the stability that they need.

We offer 24/7 support, a dedicated link worker to each family, a multidisciplinary team and all the training required.

If you would like to find out more please visit us www.orchardfostering.ie or contact us on 01 6275713 or email us at

info@orchardfostering.ie

Blessed Sacrament Chapel (Holy Hour) remains suspended due to the current

Covid Pandemic. The Abbey is open daily from 9am to 9pm and you are welcome to pray in the Church (however, we would ask that if there is any event taking place that you do this in silence). The Blessed Sacrament is in the Tabernacle at all times and you can pray from any seat in the Abbey. These guidelines are to protect our community and we would ask that if you have any of the symptoms outlined by the HSE that you stay at home.

## COVID 19 Pandemic: Protecting Parishioners and Staff.

We respectfully ask that anyone entering the Abbey adhere to the HSE guidelines. Please keep the 2-metre social distance, sanitise hands. Also, the wearing of masks is recommended and encouraged by Bishop Michael Neary. COVID19 is an airborne virus, which unfortunately, appears to be spreading rapidly again. Please respect the advice and this will enable the continuation of celebrating Mass as a community. Thank you to all who all the volunteers who sanitise the Abbey daily and to the many who adhere fully to the guidelines.

## A Prayer for Hope

Help us, Lord Jesus, to hold steadfast to prayer,

Relying on the word of God, in all despair.

That our Hopes in You will ever increase.

While our doubts and fears slowly decrease.

Help us, Lord to be a light of hope to those who are in need.

To be an example of Your love and mercy,

And to tell others of Your great Grace and Glory, Amen!